

September 23, 2022

Dear RoseWood Village Team Members, Residents and Families,

I am writing with some exciting news. As many of you know, our Regional Executive Director, Judi Cleary, has been sitting in as the Interim Executive Director at RoseWood Village Greenbrier since the end of July. I am pleased to announce that Judi has decided that she would like to be the next full-time Executive Director at RoseWood Village Greenbrier.

As a licensed Assisted Living Administrator, Judi originally joined the RoseWood Village family in 2010 as the Executive Director of RoseWood Village Hollymead and served in that position for 7 years. Under her leadership, the community achieved a three-year license (which is the longest term granted) by the Department of Social Services. We are pleased to report that RoseWood Village Greenbrier also has a three-year license.

After a brief tenure pursuing other goals, Judi started her own consulting company, providing support to Assisted Living Communities, developing new Administrators, and offering Dementia Care training to families and facility staff. Judi is a Certified Dementia Practitioner (CDP) and provides the *Alzheimer's Disease and Dementia Care Training* needed for application as CDP; she is also an Independent Trainer in the 'Positive Approach to Care', a concept of dementia care established by Teepa Snow.

Before long, Judi rejoined the extended RoseWood Village family as the Regional Executive Director for Park Street Senior Living. It is in this role that she came to RoseWood Village Greenbrier as an Interim Executive Director during the search for the perfect candidate.

During her time working with the team at RoseWood Village, and getting to know the residents, Judi realized how much she truly enjoyed the day-to-day involvement in being an on-site Administrator. She feels dedicated to the team and appreciates their dedication and commitment to providing great care and quality of life for our residents.

Please join me in welcoming Judi as our Executive Director! She looks forward to ongoing support and collaboration with our Director of Quality Assurance for RoseWood Village Greenbrier, Alan Doukan, who has been instrumental in promoting the high quality of care and services that we believe is so important. Judi will be hosting a few opportunities to meet and get to know one another in the coming weeks and looks forward to supporting several exciting initiatives in the weeks and months ahead.

Respectfully,

Shareef Tahboub

Development Director

RoseWood Village Assisted Living & Memory Care